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Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

● PowerSchool is the provider of the District’s Student Information System (SIS). It houses data, such 

as student information, grades, and scheduling, that can be accessed by District staff member, 

students, and parents.

● PowerSchool Enrollment Registration makes online student registration possible. Data entered by 

parents/guardians is polished by the system and uploaded directly into the District’s PowerSchool 

Student Information System (SIS).  

District Legal Counsel reviewed the PowerSchool Agreements and proposed an addendum to address 

issues such as auto-renewal language, governing law and venue location, and Illinois student privacy laws.  

PowerSchool did not accept some of the language surrounding limitation of liability that was proposed but 

Legal Counsel noted PowerSchool’s request was typical for these types of Agreement and found 

PowerSchool’s changes to the addendum acceptable as attached.

The District paid $6,871.52 for SIS Maintenance and Support and $9,807.03 for Enrollment Registration in 

2020-21 with PowerSchool.

Executive Summary
Finance Committee Meeting



Fiscal Impact:
$7,217.66 for SIS Maintenance and Support

$10,294.46 for Enrollment Registration

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to the Board of 

Education to approve these Agreement renewals with PowerSchool for the SIS Maintenance and Support 

Agreement in the amount of $7,217.66 from February 1, 2021 to January 31, 2022 and the Enrollment 

Registration Agreement for $10,294.46 from March 9, 2021 to March 8, 2022. 


